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Dear Mr Gleeson 

re : Waste Permit 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence and the letter fiom Ms 
Mulhall in relation to the applicability of your Waste Permit. 

It is my understanding that your Waste Permit remains valid until such time as the Agency 
makes a decision to either grant or refuse a waste licence under article 34 of the Waste 
Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004. As such you are required to comply with the 
requirements of the waste permit and any reporting/monitoring stipulated in it including 
adherence to the limitations on waste acceptance, quality and quantities. The Competent 
Authority for your permit is the Local Authority and you should contact them for further 
information if required. 

If you have any firther queries on this please contact me or Ms Orla Harrington on 02-1 
4875540. 

Ta ensure that all correspondence is dealt with correctly by the Agency I would ask you to 
review Section B of your application and send any amendmentshpdates to the section. 
Please supply the information in the form of one original plus two copies. In addition submit a 
copy of the requested information to the Agency in electronic searchable PDF format on CD- 
ROM. 

Please direct all correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, Licensing Unit, 
Q@ce of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, 
Hedquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford quoting the register 
number. 

Yours sincerely, 

&i-ii:c05P Senior Inspector 

Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use 


